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Established 2006 - Serving Boxford, Byfield, Georgetown and Rowley 
Church and Parish Offices-94 Andover Street, Georgetown, MA 01833 

Church-202 Main Street, Rowley, MA 01969 

 

Web Site: www.SaintMaryParish.org                E-Mail: Rectory@stmarysgr.com 
 
 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time - September 9, 2018 
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Saint Mary Parish 
Serving Boxford, Byfield, Georgetown & Rowley  

Parish Mission Statement 
St. Mary Parish is a living and loving community of believers seeking  

a deep and abiding faith in Jesus Christ, our Lord and Savior. We  
depend on His love to guide and nourish us in our quest for holiness. 
Gathered around the Word of God and His holy Sacraments, we are 

called to be witnesses of Him by our service to our people, our  
families, our neighborhoods and our world. We strive to provide a 

warm welcoming home for all the People of God.    

202  Main Street 
Rowley, MA 

94  Andover Street 
Georgetown, MA 

    At St. Mary Parish... 
                      (See pg. 6 for Rel. Ed. Information) 

 
 

Ongoing Rel. Ed. Registration 
  (See Page 6 for Details) 
Sept. 13 Troop 50 Committee Meet (G), 7 pm 
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HVAC/Plumbing Advice Needed 
 

The parish is looking for a Parishioner(s) who is/
are employed in the HVAC and Plumbing trades 

and who can offer professional advice on such 
matters of concern. Please call the office at 
(978) 352-2024 or email Fr. Dan directly at:  

dmccoy@stmarysgr.com. 

 Spiritual “Healing” Mass Cards are 
Now Available 

 
With so many struggling with illness and pain, and 
needing comfort, we now have a beautiful Healing 

Mass Card available at the Rectory.  This Mass 
Card and a Mass intention is available for an  

Offering of $10.  We hope this will bring peace and 
hope to your loved one. 
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Who is Required to Fill Out a CORI Form? 

All church volunteers 18 years old and above are  
required to fill out a new CORI every year.  As awa ys, 
please know that the information provided by you is  
kept safe and secure in our rectory office. 
 

Anyone who helps in service, in any way, with their time 
and talent at Saint Mary Parish is required to complete a 
CORI form each fiscal year.  Once completed, the form 
needs to be reviewed and your license verified by a staff 
member.  In addition:  

¨ Your file needs to contain a signed  “Code of       
Conduct” form (good for the duration of your time 
and talent).   

¨ You must have attended the “Protecting God’s        
Children Program” (VIRTUS).  If you have not      
attended this program, please contact our office to 
be informed of upcoming dates that the program will 
be held. 

2018 - 2019 CORI Forms are now available in the  
rectory office. Please stop in Monday - Friday, 9am  to 
1pm and bring your picture ID to complete the  
paperwork.   
 
 

Thank you!  We sincerely value your ministry and  
appreciate your ongoing support as we work with the 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts and the Archdiocese 
of Boston to always remain compliant.    

PARISH REGISTRATION 
 

New to town?  Returning to your faith?  We would 
like to know you and welcome you!  If you’d like to   
register online, please visit:  www.saintmaryparish.org 
and click onto Parish Registration under Quick Links. 
Please feel free to visit our Parish Office during our  
regular business hours of M - F, 9 am to 1 pm.   
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PARISH STAFF 
 

Rev. Father Dan McCoy, Temp. Administrator   
dmccoy@stmarysgr.com 

 

Father Maurice Agbaw-Ebai 
In Residence 

 

Deacon Paul Dow                
pauldow49@gmail.com 

 

Deacon Ray Doucette  
raydop@outlook.com 

 

Mrs. Maureen Cannon, Business Manager 
mcannon@stmarysgr.com 

 

Mrs. Julie Potter, Secretary 
jpotter@stmarysgr.com 

 

Mrs. Jeanne Soucy  
Religious Education/Youth Ministry 

Coordinator 
jsoucy@stmarysgr.com 

Direct Phone Line:  978-352-6540 
 

Ms. Sara Sturdivant, Music Director      
sara.at.stmarys@gmail.com 

 

Mr. Will Soucy 
Building Maintenance 

 

COUNCILS 
 

Parish Finance Council (PFC) - Tom Parisi, V. Chair 
Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) - Linus Hahn, V. Chair 

Saint Mary Parish 
Serving Boxford, Byfield, Georgetown & Rowley  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
All offices are located at Georgetown Rectory 

 

Phone: (978) 352-2024 
Fax:      (978) 352-2308 

Office Hours:   Mon. - Fri., 9 am -1 pm 
E-Mail: Rectory@stmarysgr.com 
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WEEK DAY MASSES 
 

Monday   8:00  a.m.   Rowley 
Tuesday   8:00  a.m.  Rowley 
Tuesday   7:00  p.m.  Rowley* 

*This evening is our Holy Hour.   
Wednesday  8:00  a.m.  Rowley 
 

Thursday   7:00   p.m.  Georgetown* 
*This evening is our Holy Hour. 

 

Friday   9:00   a.m.  Georgetown 
Saturday   9:00   a.m.  Georgetown 
 

WEEKEND MASSES 
 

Saturday   4:30   p.m.      Georgetown 
Sunday   7:30   a.m.  Rowley 
Sunday   9:00   a.m.  Rowley  
Sunday       11:00  a.m.              Georgetown 

Baptism 
 

Baptisms are scheduled on the 4th Sunday of the month  
Odd months - Georgetown, 1 p.m.    

Even months - Rowley, 1 p.m. 
Instruction held Saturday before @ 11am in Georgetown 

 

Baptisms may also be celebrated at Sunday Masses. 
To schedule, please contact the rectory at 978-352- 2024. 

Reconciliation 
 

Saturday 3:45 to 4:15 PM - Georgetown 
TBA - Rowley 

By appointment, call 978-352-2024.  

Marriage 
 

Contact the church as least 6 months in advance to set 
up a personal interview with a priest.   

A 6 month minimum notice is normally required. 

Sacrament of the Sick 
 

The Sacrament of the Sick is a sacrament given for 
healing and recovery. Those who are ill or entering a 

hospital and wish to receive the Sacrament of the Sick 
prior to admission may do so by calling the rectory.  

PFC MEETING 
 
 

Mon., 9/17, 6:30 pm 
Rectory Dining Room 

 

PPC MEETING 
 
 

TBA 
 

 

KNIGHTS OF  
COLUMBUS 

 
  

First Wednesday of the month at 
7:30PM in the K of C Hall on  

East Main St. 

WOMEN’S CLUB 
Tues., 9/18, 6 pm, Geo. Hall 

Covered Dish Welcome Supper 
All Women 18+ are Invited! 
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In Our Thoughts and Prayers 
 
  

Baby Emma Rose McGowan, Lois Shevlin,  
Anthony James, Mark Kasprzyk, The Miller Family,  
John Bell, Bob Mansfield, Robin Day-Laporte,  
Paulette D., Mary Potter, Frances McCoy, Peter Lyon, 
Herb Cunha, Barb Cole, Reg Tardif, Chuck Hirt,  
Jim Quinno, Cathy Doheney, The Kelley Family,  
Sam Covino, Barbara Parisi, John Magner, Julian Russo 
DiGeorge, Daegan, Tommy Cook, Jane Gunzelmann,  
Jean Skalecki, Kristen Rockwood, Robert Rockwood, 
Lisa Maloney, Thomas P. Kelleher, Michael Geary, 
Barbara Bergstrom, Judith Evans, Michelle Z. & Family, 
Cameron Cyr, Mikey Grover, Tom Shores, Rick Kelleher, 
Gerry, Mary Lou Rentschler, Owen Knizak, Linda 
Palardy, Donna Palardy, Theresa Deflumere,  
Nicole Trotta, Heidi, Michael, Carol Ann Moccia, Alicia 
Donna Soule, Sara Morgan Hunt, Courtney Quilliam, 
Nicholas Ward, Nan Hadley, Karen Drahozal, Carole 
Rochefort, Linda Baroway, Irene Wladkowski, Charlie 
Holbrook, James Maney, McKinley Rose Nicholas and 
all ill within our community and in the world.  
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Sanctuary Lamps 

 

The Sanctuary Lamps next to each Tabernacle in 
our worship spaces burn brightly to remind us of 
the Real Presence of our Lord and Savior, Jesus 
Christ. This week our Sanctuary Lamps are 
burning for: 
 

 Deceased Members of the Thompson Family 

Saturday September 8 
   9:00 am-G     Pope Francis & All Church Leaders 
   4:30 pm-G Claire Brozenske 
Sunday September 9 
   7:30 am-R Our Parishioners of Saint Mary Parish 
   9:00 am-R Deceased Members of the Thompson 
  Family - Mary, Carl, Helen, Kevin,  
  Patrick & Erin (Thompson) Livingston 
 11:00 am-G Stephen Nazzaro - 1st Anniversary 
Monday      September 10 
   8:00 am-R Nan Hadley & Family - Blessings 
Tuesday     September 11 
   8:00 am-R Victims & their Families of the  
  9/11 Tragedy - Forever in Our Hearts 
   7:00 pm-R Holy Hour (Rowley) 
Wednesday   September 12 
   8:00 am-R Rick Kelleher - Health & Blessings 
Thursday September 13 
   7:00 pm-G Holy Hour (Georgetown) 
Friday September 14 
 9:00 am-G John Magner - Health & Blessings 
Saturday September 15 
   9:00 am-G Intentions of Our Celebrant 
   4:30 pm-G Mary Ann Blanchette - 23rd Anniv. 
Sunday September 16 
   7:30 am-R Intentions of our Celebrant 
   9:00 am-R Our Parishioners of Saint Mary Parish 
 11:00 am-G Erling Kofoed 

Scripture for the week of Sept. 9, 2018 
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Please Note:  All names will remain on our Prayer 
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office is notified to remove an individual. Please 
call the Rectory to advise us as soon as your name 
or your loved one’s name should be removed.   

 Please remember our beloved deceased 
 whose funeral Mass or Service have been   

celebrated over these past days, especially:  
 

Christopher Santarelli 

Trouble Hearing in Church? 
 

Saint Mary Parish in Rowley has an FM hearing  
assistive system. Receivers and earpieces are available 

in the sacristy. 

September 9 ~ Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
As disciples of Christ, we are urged to speak to family, 
friends and co-workers about Jesus.  Sadly, many of us 
do not.  Listen to Isaiah: “Say to those whose hearts are 
frightened: Be strong, fear not!  Here is your God….”  
Pray for courage to tell someone how Jesus has worked 
in your life.  Your words may be just the reassurance the 
person needs to turn to Jesus for help.  

Baptized in the month of  July 
 

We would like to welcome the following  
child who was recently baptized into our  

Parish Family: 
       

Emily Pearl Neville 
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This Weekend: (9/8 & 9/9) 
 

Second Collection is our Monthly Collection to assist in 
debt reduction.  

 

Collection for Next Weekend:  (9/15 & 9/16) 
 

Next week’s second collection supports the retirement, 
medical and financial needs of priests of the  
Archdiocese of Boston. On behalf of all of our priests, 
thank you in advance for your generosity. For more  
information, please visit www.clergyfunds.org. You are 
also invited to make your gift online at clergytrust.org or 
you can donate $25 through your cell phone by texting 
the word PRIEST25 to 20222 (msg. & data rates may 
apply). And don’t forget to find and follow the Trust on 
Facebook by searching “@ClergyTrust .” Thank you in 
advance for your generous and prayerful support of our 
priests.  

Reporting for Previous Week’s Collections 
(9/1 & 9/2)  

 

Offertory  Collection 
      $5,295 

 

Thank you for your continued  Faithfulness, 
Generosity and Kindness! 
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SCOTT HAHN 

Sept. 15th 
St. Mary’s Church Lynn, MA 

9am-3:00pm Mass at 4pm 
 

Dr. Hahn will be giving three talks on: 
the Creed, the Sacraments and Evangelizing Catholics. 
$25/person For tickets please: 
Call St. Mary’s Lynn – (781) 598-4907 
or Email Chris Carmody – ccarmody@lynncatholic.org. 
 

The Lynn Catholic Collaborative 
of St. Mary and Sacred Heart 

Offices: 8 South Common Street Lynn, MA 01902 
School: 581 Boston Street Lynn, MA 01905 

Annual Silver and  
Golden Anniversary Mass   

 
If you are celebrating your 25th or 50th wedding 

anniversary this year, please join Cardinal Seán O'Malley 
on Sunday, Oct. 28 at St. Mary Parish in Waltham at 
4:00PM for the annual Anniversary Mass with renewal of 
vows. Couples can register at:                     
bostoncatholic.org/weddinganniversarymass. 
For more information, contact Emily Elliott at 
eelliott@rcab.org or 617-746-5756.  

Lord of Mercy,  
Prince of Peace, 
 
This date, 9-11, carries a 
heavy burden of memory.  
This day does not pass in the  
calendar without our  
remembering. 
We remember  
images of death and  
destruction. Images that  
human eyes were never 
meant to see.   
We remember words our 
ears were never meant to 
hear, the tender last words of 
husbands and wives who would never embrace again. 
We imagine the feeling of emptiness in the arms of children who at the end of the day could not find m om or 
dad for their welcome home hug. We remember our own  feelings of emptiness as our sense of security, as  our 
own confidence in the predictable order of life and  work was radically shaken. 
We remember the heroism of the many that lost their  lives in saving others. We remember all those who  
suffered and died, we grieve for them still, friend s and strangers alike, along with their families an d friends. 
And it is right that it should not pass from our me mory. But today and in this prayer, along with our  
remembrance of profound loss, it also seems right t hat we give voice to our deep longing for peace, an d with 
this prayer, commit ourselves to those actions that  will draw us closer to our most ancient and most h oly  
desire, peace among all God’s children. 
 
Dona nobis pacem, Lord, grant us peace.  Amen. 
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Rite of Initiation of Adults , RCIA 

 

If you are not a Catholic and have thought 
about becoming one with us, 

this is the process for you. 
 

Please contact Deacon Paul Dow @ 978-887-5350 
PaulDow49@gmail.com 

Religious Education Program  
Direct Phone Line:  978-352-6540 
E-Mail: jsoucy@stmarysgr.com 

Saint John Paul Men’s Meeting Group 
 

(Read & Discuss Sunday Scriptures) 
 

Every other Saturday Morning 7:30 - 8:30 am at 
McDonalds  in Rowley, MA - Meeting dates:  
 

September 22, October 6, 20 
                       

For more information, please call Linus Hahn at:  
508-265-3975, or e-mail him at: linus.Hahn@gmail.com. 

Important Upcoming Dates for our  
Religious Education Program.  

All Classes are held in Georgetown. 
 

Ongoing Rel. Ed. Registration (see below) 
Sept. 9 Rel. Ed., Grs. 2, 4 & 6, 9:30 - 11 am 
  Followed by 11 am Mass 
Sept. 9 Rel. Ed., Grs. 7 & 8, 5 - 7:30 pm 
Sept. 16 Rel. Ed., Grs. 1, 3 & 5, 9:30 - 11 am 
  Followed by 11 am Mass 
Sept. 16 Rel. Ed., Grade 9, 5 - 7:30 pm 
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Live a Cursillo at St. Basil’s  
in Methuen 

 

Cursillo is an invitation for you to experience the  
love of Jesus Christ on a personal level and to bri ng 
this love and joy into your daily life. 
 

¨ Men’s Weekend:  Thursday evening October 4 
through Sunday October 7, 2018 

¨ Women’s Weekend: Thursday evening November 1 
through Sunday November 4, 2018 

¨ Men’s Weekend:  Thursday evening December 6 
through Sunday December 9, 2018 

 

Please contact Anne Girard @ 978.948.5080 or Joel 
Boutin @ 508.294.8337 with any questions or for an  
application. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
REGISTRATION - 2018-2019  
FEE INCREASE ON SEPT. 1 

 
 

Registration for the 2018-2019 year is ongoing!   
Applications for registration are available:  
 

* Online at www.saintmaryparish.org. (under Catholic 
Education tab - click Children’s Education and 

* at the Rectory office. 

Teachers, Substitute Teachers  
& Hall Monitors are Needed 

For Religious Education- All Grades 
 

If you are interested in this important ministry, 
please contact: 
 

Mrs. Jeanne Soucy at 978-352-6540  
or e-mail:  jsoucy@stmarysgr.com. 

It’s Back - Bible Study! 
 

¨ Tuesday Class, 11 am to 1 pm (Bring your lunch)  
 First Class Starts:  September 11  
 or    
¨ Wednesday Class, 7 pm to 9 pm 
 First Class Starts:  September 12 
 

Fall Session:  Old Testament Historical Literature 
(Primordial, Patriarchs, Exodus, Deuteronomy) 
 

Spring Session:  The Gospel of Matthew 
 

Both Classes are held at Saint Mary Parish, Georgetown 
Hall, 94 Andover Street, Georgetown, MA. 
 

For more information, further clarification, schedule of 
dates or to sign up, please contact: 

 

Bob Sullivan at bsully711@comcast����  
 

ALL ARE WELCOME - NO FEES! 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION WISH LIST 
 

The Religious Education Program is in need of 
assistance with the following items.  If you are 

able to donate any of these items, please drop them off 
on Sunday before/after classes or at the Rectory during 
regular business hours of M-F, 9am-1pm. 
 

¨ Hand Sanitizer 
¨ Tissues 
¨ Copy Paper 
¨ Card Stock (White & Colored) 
¨ Large Plain White Paper Plates 
¨ Individual Bottled Water 
 

Your kindness and generosity is greatly appreciated! 


